
Notice Regarding Use of Audio/Visual Learning

Parents and students should be aware of the notifications regarding the use of audio/video learning

that District 207 is currently offering for remote learning. The District may use live and recorded

audio/video conferences with teachers and other educational personnel in order to deliver

educational services that will continue providing both instruction and related services from its

teaching and professional staff.

LEARN MORE

Appropriate Behavior During e-
Learning

District 207 is excited about the possibilities

that e-Learning brings for students but

shares this reminder about guidelines for

appropriate behavior during video

conferences.

LEARN MORE

All State Testing Cancelled
including SAT

It was recently announced by the Illinois

State Board of Education that all state

testing, including the SAT, has been

cancelled.

 

This cancellation includes the state tests for

freshmen and sophomores that were

originally scheduled for April 14-15 and

the SAT exam that was scheduled to take

place on April 14.

LEARN MORE

Maine Township High School District 207 serves students and families from Park Ridge, nearly all of
Des Plaines, as well as parts of Glenview, Harwood Heights, Morton Grove, Niles, Norridge,

Norwood Park Township and Rosemont.

Community Bulletin Board

Information from community organizations of interest to District 207 families.
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